
 

NOTIFICATION 

 

It is hereby notified for the information of all the applicants that the Women's Joint 
National Entrance Examination (JNEE) conducted by the University for Academic 
Session 2018-2019  has  been shifted from 16 June 2018  to 18 June 2018  in view of 

EID Festival.  

Applicants may appear in Entrance Examination on 18 June, 2018 at their desired 
Online Examination Centers and Admit card can be downloaded from 10 June, 2018 

onwards from the University website: www.jvwu.ac.in  

 

   

Date:           Registrar  

5 June, 2018  

 


